
From: <basha@involved.com> 
Date: January 5, 2015 at 10:30:43 AM PST 
To: <Susan.Anderson@portlandoregon.gov> 
Subject: LPG amendment  

Ms. Anderson, 
This is one of the worst ideas I can imagine for Portland and the Columbia River and all the 
communities affected by the transportation of LPG.  Canada’s fossil fuel industry is 
determinined to use the Pacific Northwest as their superhighway to Asia and damn every 
consequence so long as they get their profits.  From Fracking to liquefying and shipping this is a 
BAD idea for the global environment and for our city and for the invaluable asset of the 
Columbia River. 
 
I plan to be at the meeting on January 13th and I will object in person to this 
abomination.  AMENDING THE ENVIRONMENTAL CODE IS ABSOLUTELY 
UNACCEPTABLE!! 
 
Barbara Pikus 
6109 SE Insley Street 
Portland, OR 97206 
 


